
31st March 2017 

Dear Parents of children in Classes 3 and 4 

Cricket Coaching – Summer Term 

A cricket coach will be coming into school to take the children in Class 3 for cricket on a Wednesday 
2-3pm, followed by an after school session 3.05-4.05pm for children in Classes 3 and 4.  

Numbers for the after school session are limited and will therefore be issued on a first come, first 
served basis.  The first session will be Wednesday 19th April and the expectation is that your child 
will attend for all of the summer term. 

Children will need their PE kit and trainers.   

The cost for the first half of the summer term is £3.00 x 6 = £18.00. 

 

Cricket Coaching – Summer First Half-Term  

Name of Child _____________________________ 

My child would like to attend tennis coaching after school on a Wednesday and I enclose payment 
in the sum of £18.00.   (Please make cheque payable to “Alpington VA Primary School”.) 

 

Signed ____________________________________ 

 


